
11-14-2018 Town Council Meeting Responses 
 

ITEM #4: Consider an Application for Amendments to Advisory Board 
Membership Policy, Code of Ordinances, and Land Use Management Ordinance 
 
 
Council Question: Are there currently 8 members on the Historic District Commission? 

Staff Response: There are currently 10 available seats, and 8 of those seats are filled. Two 

members had terms that expired in June 2018, and one of them has continued to serve pending 

appointment of a new member.  

 

Council Question: What has the feedback been from the Cemeteries Advisory Board on the 
proposed conclusion in June 2019? 

Staff Response: Current/outgoing member, Jane Slater, and previous board member Steve 

Moore are the only members that we have received comment from regarding this proposed 

amendment. Jane Slater wanted to confirm that cemetery interests could still be met through 

the designation of a Cemeteries Champion seat in the Parks, Recreation, and Greenways 

Commission. Steve Moore’s comments are included in the Advisory Board Membership Policy 

Amendments Feedback document included in the packet.  
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